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Comments: To whom it may concern, 

Please protect our remaining old growth forests from all logging. These forests have grown for hundreds and

thousands of years and are a scarce treasure that deserve to be preserved. They belong to the citizens of the US

and are not replaceable. They sequester carbon, provide unique wildlife habitat and are beautiful quiet

environments for us to enjoy. 

Cutting these trees makes no sense and is simply putting off the inevitable reduction of large scale logging for a

few years at the expense of our planet and the citizens who love wild places. There are plenty of tree farms to cut

from, please leave us the few wild old forests you have not cut already.

Sincerely ; William Sterling


